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From: will oliver 
Sent: 15 November 2021 17:00
To: Local Plan
Subject: Local Plan Consultation

I am writing to voice my opposition to the local plan in its current form.  
 

 Building further low density housing on the outskirts of the town is likely to only worsen the chronic 
issues with traffic congestion and difficulty accessing public services such as healthcare that 
currently impact the town. Responsible development would be focused on developing brownfield 
sites closer to the town centre, which could encourage a more sustainable pedestrian culture in the 
town and help revitalise the town centre. 

 The Land Earmarked for development in South Warrington is some of the last green space available 
in the town. This space is crucial for wildlife (such as bats and skylarks that are often seen in the 
area) and provides a distinctive character to the area 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
William Oliver 
 

 




